

Bessemer Grange Primary School

www.bessemergrange.southwark.sch.uk

Address: Dylways, London, SE5 8HP

Tel: 020 7274 2618/7274 2520 Fax: 020 7924 0858

E-Mail: office@bessemergrange.southwark.sch.uk

Headteacher: Ms Sarah Beard

Head of School: Mrs Elizabeth Whitehead

Thursday 14th September 2017

Dear Parents / Carers,

Year 4 have planned a trip to The British Museum where there are many Viking artefacts. This is a great opportunity for the children to see the type of artefacts that archaeologists find and use to create an image of what life was like in the past. We will be travelling by bus and departing school at 9:15 am, and will return to school before the end of the day. There is no cost for this trip. Your child will need a packed lunch. We kindly ask that you do not include any nuts, sweets or glass bottles.

Please fill in the reply slip below and return it to the office by Friday 22nd September. If you have not returned the reply slip by the deadline date, your child may not be eligible for a free school packed lunch.

4VG TRIP DATE: WEDNESDAY 4th OCTOBER 2017

will endeavour to let you know asap. Thank you!

If you are able to join us for the duration of the trip, please state this on the reply slip. We will confirm this with you as soon as we can.

If you have any questions please come and see your class teacher.

Best wishes Vikki Gayle Year 4

<u>In 4VG to go to the British Museum on Wednesday</u>	——————————————————————————————————————
I will provide a lunch for my child	
I would like the school to provide a lunch for my child	
*I am/am not able to help volunteer on this trip: Name	::
Signed Dated:	
*Unfortunately, the school can't take lots of volunteer volunteers to join us! We will let you know if you have	rs, so we will be picking a small number of